
We like to keep our menus exciting and
seasonal, so after the Easter holidays

the menus will be changing!

NEW menu
taster day!

We're inviting all pupils to  join us on

when we'll be offering samples of new
tasty dishes on our new menu!

If your child doesn't currently eat school meals with us, and has any dietary
requirements, please let us know ahead of the taster day so we can ensure they only

eat food that is safe for them!  Speak to your school's catering team or email
catering.helpdesk@mitie.com

For more information visit:
www.autographfood.co.uk
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